


From: Jonathan Douglass
To: Jonathan Douglass
Subject: FW: County Nuisance Ordinance
Date: Monday, August 20, 2012 1:14:54 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Gary Bunting [mailto:gbunting@dgso.org]
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2012 11:33 AM
To: Diane Stoddard
Subject: Re: County Nuisance Ordinance

Diane,

We issued a temporary abatement on August 10th.  I am working with Craig Weinaug and Evan Ice to
determine whether or not we need to take it before the County Commission to request them to issue a
formal abatement.  The person who was shooting, Alan Cobb, has stated several times that he will
follow the abatement by not shooting firearms on his property anymore.  If you need any further
information, please let me know.

Thanks,
Gary
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